
NEWS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  __________________________________

May 20, 2018
Contact:

Diana L. Klink
757.514.4104
757.359.1845

Tim Kelley
757.514.4103
757.871.3039

SUFFOLK POLICE INVESTIGATING SHOOTING

SUFFOLK, Virginia (May 20, 2018) Suffolk Police are investigating a shooting that

took place in the 600 block of Carolina Road this afternoon. Suffolk Emergency

Communications was notified of the incident at 2:01 p.m.

Following medical assessment and treatment by Suffolk Fire & Rescue personnel, the

male victim was airlifted to an area hospital by Nightingale with what are believed to

be life threatening injuries.

The incident remains under investigation. No further information is available for

release.

 
Anyone with information is asked to contact Suffolk Police or Suffolk Crime Line.  To

submit online, go to www.p3tips.com, visit the Suffolk Police Department website

(www.suffolkva.us/spd) and look for the Suffolk Crime Line link, or go to the Suffolk

Police Department Facebook page at www.facebook.com/suffolkpolicedepartment.

You can are also call 888-LOCK-U-UP, 1-888-562-5887, Option 5. Once a person

submits a tip, they will be given a TIP ID and password. With this information they can

http://www.p3tips.com
http://www.suffolkva.us/spd
http://www.facebook.com/suffolkpolicedepartment


login at p3tips.com and submit follow-up information, engage in two-way dialogue, be

informed of the outcome of the tip, and access any pertinent reward information.




